Club Track Survey Results April 1, 2024

SCW LGBT Club Survey on Use of Club Track

Club Track lists all of your memberships when you check-in to any Club.
However, the Rec Center permits only our LGBT Club to opt-out of using Club
Track for privacy reasons.

The Board has found our manual process to check-in members and guests for
our social events on Rec Center properties to be cumbersome and inefficient,
creating bottlenecks at the door. As a result, the Board wants to get a sense
of current members' views on the balance between privacy and efficiency and
effectiveness.

SURVEY DUE MARCH 25.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 970-556-3745 or
email pbook2010@gmail.com.

Question
1. Do you want the Club to start to use Club Track for check-in at our social events
and general meetings on Rec Center properties.

31 (53%) YES
13 (22%) NO
14 (24%) UNSURE/DON'T CARE

58 responses from 120 emails sent or 48% response rate.
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